“With Nevada’s unemployment at 9.1%, the mining industry and the jobs it creates is one of the few bright spots in our current economic environment.  It would be misguided to burden the mining industry with excessive regulations and taxes if we want our economy in Nevada to thrive.  I led the fight against destructive mining reform in the House last Congress and will continue to do so in the future,” said Heller.          
